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| support draft plan 2 because it gives the most complete representation to the rural residents. | do not think any finalized plan
should have Winters lumped in with Davis as we have with the current boundaries. Winters is so demographically and politically
dissimilar to Davis that it seems inappropriate to have them in the same district because Winters will never have a voice over the will
of Davis voters who outnumber them by nearly a factor of 10.
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